From: All Faculty and Staff <ARCHNEWSFACSTAFF@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU> on behalf of
ArchNews <archnews@UGA.EDU>

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 10:00 AM

To: ARCHNEWSFACSTAFF@LISTSERV.UGA.EDU
Subject: Proposed change in TRS

TO: Faculty and staff participating in the Teachers Retirement System
FROM: Human Resources

This message is intended for TRS members. Please disregard if you do not
participate in the Teachers Retirement System.

The University of Georgia has recently been notified that TRS is
proposing a change in the rate used to calculate service purchases. The
TRS Board of Trustees plans to vote on this proposal at its meeting
November 16, 2011 at 10:30 a.m. in the TRS conference room, 1st floor,
Beta Building, Two Northside 75, Atlanta, Georgia 30318.

We are required by law to take reasonable steps (e.g., this message) to

assure that members of the Teachers Retirement System are apprised of

the proposed change to TRS policy. To review the proposal and learn how

to submit comments, click on this link:
http://www.trsga.com/media/376830/interest%20rate%200n%20calculations.pdf




